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May 13, 1975

Dear Bill:

In light of the recent publicity emanating from Havana aboul
Prime Minister Castro's "invitation" to American baseball,
how would you feel about an announcement in the near future

that we will play there next spring? While we have obviously
not made any final arrangements to this end with the Cubans,
I am confident they can be worked oul, If at all possible, we
would very much like your approval to go ahead with an an-

TS authority to;
{ )€ OopR
{13e1 yC oann

[ }5or

nouncement.

Sincerely yvours,
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